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Kenmore Board of Trade General Meeting – September  

1, 2010 at “The Church on the Boulevard”,  located at 754 Kenmore 

Boulevard, Akron 44314.   This will be our NEW location for our General 
Meetings.  Lunch for our first meeting will be:  Salted Crusted Pork 
Tenderloin, Lobster Bisque Soup, Salad, Green Beans and a Dessert.   
 
Don’t forget to use your “New” - Akron Boards of Trade 

Council 2010 Membership Directory!  
 

Welcome to our newest 4 members! 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

All meetings/events mentioned in the newsletters are open to everyone who wants to attend!  

ABOTC Directors Meeting - Breakfast   ABOTC Committee Meeting - Dinner 
Tuesday September 7

th
     Tuesday September 28

th
  

7:30 am to 9:00 am    5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
Waterloo Restaurant     Carovillese Lodge & Club 
523 East Waterloo Road    570 East Cuyahoga Falls Avenue 

 
 

Kenmore Board 
Of Trade Officer  
Phone Numbers 

 
President 

Scott Smith 
330.753.6505 

 
1st Vice President 
Lee McCutchan 
330.753.8626 

 
Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Donahue 
330.645.6398 

 

Membership 
Chairman 

John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

 
 

President’s Message 

 

 

M & J Machine Shop, Inc. 
Charlene Kuts 
2420 Pickle Road 
Akron, Ohio  44312-4227 
 
 
Monotube Pile Corporation 
Samuel L. Kosa 
1825 16th Street NE 
Canton, Ohio  44705 
  

East Cleveland Cable TV & 
Communications, LLC.   
James Gruttadaurio 
1395 Hayden Avenue 
East Cleveland, Ohio  44112-1850 

 
GB Rapid Services LTD 
Bob Buwala 
3424 State Road 
Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio  44223-2554 

       

It is Great to be an American! 

Scott Smith - KBOT President     Smithshouseofcarpet.com  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  

(picture on right) 
 

 The August 4th lunch 
meeting at Mud Run 
Golf Course was well 

attended by many 
members of the 
Akron Boards of 
Trade Council. 

(picture on middle left) 
 

 Kenmore Board of Trade 
members enjoy a great 

picnic meal at the August 
26th Akron Boards of 

Trade Council 29th Annual 
“Meet Your Officials” 

Pork Chop Picnic. 

(picture on bottom left) 
 

The new Kenmore Board 
of Trade banner proudly 
displayed at the August 

26th Akron Boards of 
Trade Council 29th Annual 

“Meet Your Officials” 
Pork Chop Picnic. 


